St Levan School Newsletter

4th November 2016

Headteacher: Susannah Storey
Telephone: 01736 810486
email: secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk

Thank you to you all for a very special 'Welcome Supper' – it was lovely to see everyone together, sharing such a delicious feast! Thank you to the working party beforehand for transforming our garden and making it manageable once again.

Harvest Assembly

Please join us on Monday 10th October at 2.30pm for our special assembly. We have some seasonal songs to share and Class 2 will tell you how they have been 'growing brains' and how you too, can have a 'growth mindset'!

We would appreciate donations of non-perishable food items which will be taken to a local food bank. The children will be making vegetable soup on Monday morning so please can every child bring a vegetable in for the pot.

Parents' Evening

Sign up outside the office or give Hayley a call. We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 13th October.

Bonfire at Penberth Saturday 5th November

Vickie is collecting wood so please drop off at Penberth Green.

The Minack Theatre

Class 2 will be taking part in a theatre skills workshop on Friday 14th October.

